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Our property taxes are high enough already. The state needs to live within it's budget 

and cut out unnecessary projects. Higher property taxes will make our state's 

housing shortage even worse. Rents will increase pushing even more people living 

on the edge of poverty and homelessness out onto the streets!  

Vote no on HJR201!!! 


